
ADVANCE \d3Notice of Public Hearing
The Town of Hancock is considering making application to the State of Vermont for a Planning Grant under the Vermont Community Development Program.  A public hearing will be held at  6:05 pm on September 3, 2024 at 1027 VT Route 100, Hancock, VT 05748 and remotely (https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82914108905?pwd=fyTikAzNocjVVDOxdyMma2vDgHbnbC.1; 1-929-205-6099; Meeting ID 829 1410 8905; Passcode 403833) to obtain the views of citizens on community development, to furnish information concerning the amount of funds available and the range of community development activities that may be undertaken under this program, the impact to any historic and archaeological resources that may be affected by the proposed project, and to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine the proposed statement of projected use of these funds. The proposal is to apply for $60,000 in VCDP Funds which will be used to accomplish the following activities: prepare a feasibility study for constructing housing on the Taylor Meadow Property (50 Taylor Meadow, Hancock, VT 05748) and undertake pre-construction environmental review work.                                                                                                                                                  
Copies of the proposed application are available at the Hancock Town Office, 1027 VT Route 100, Hancock, VT 05748 and may be viewed during the hours of 10 am to 4 pm on Mondays, and 9 am to 3 pm on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  Should you require any special accommodations, please contact Jody Jesso, Town Clerk, at 802-767-3660 or townclerk@hancockvt.org to ensure appropriate accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired please call (TTY) # 1-800-253-0191.
Legislative Body for the Town of Hancock
ADVANCE \d3
ADVANCE \d3
 

